REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE

Yours: 02.04.2024
Ukrainian Cultural Foundation

international@ucf.in.ua Ours: 09.05.2024 No 9-8/443-2

Regarding your letter about Kyiv State Academy of Decorative and Applied Arts

Thank you very much for your appeal to send aid to Kyiv State Academy of Decorative and
Applied Arts. We are extremely saddened to hear that another cultural building in Ukraine has
been damaged due to Russia's war of aggression. Our thoughts are with you at this difficult time,
and we are doing everything we can at the national level to end this war.

The organization of humanitarian aid to Ukraine takes place through specific organizations and
platforms in Estonia and the European Union. We know that they have already been informed of
the incident and are already working on organizing assistance. We are convinced that the relevant
organizations can direct the aid in the most precise and optimal way exactly where it is needed,
without creating confusion and duplication.

We wish you all the best, success and endurance.

Yours sincerely,

Hannus Luure
Deputy Head of the International
Cooperation and Communication Department

Anneli Vilu +372 628 2235
Anneli. Vilu@kul.ee
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